
ADDENDUM ONE QUESTIONS and ANSWERS 
 

 
 
Date:  April 18, 2023 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Rene A. Botts, Procurement Contracts Officer 

Department of Health and Human Services  
 
RE: Addendum for Request for Proposal Number 97499-O3 – Nebraska WIC Program  

to be opened May 1, 2023, at 2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 

 
Questions and Answers 

 
Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above mentioned Request 
for Proposal. The questions and answers are to be considered as part of the Request for Proposal.  
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the State Purchasing Bureau website for all addenda or 
amendments. 
 
 

Question 
Number 

RFP 
Section 

Reference 

RFP 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1. General N/A Does DHHS have an 
approximate budget for the 
project, and if so, would 
DHHS please share this 
budget with proposers? 

DHHS does not have a 
budget to share. 

2. General N/A Could DHHS please 
describe expectations for 
on-site work for the 
selected vendor for this 
project? 

DHHS does not expect on-
site work from the Contractor 
selected for this project. 

3.     
4.     
5.     

 
 
This addendum will become part of the proposal and should be acknowledged with the Request 
for Proposal. 

 
 
 


